
What is quiz and chips?
 Back by popular demand and under new management! come &
join a night of quizzing fun, with a few twists and turns along the
way and bragging rights to be won! Bring a bottle or 2 & we will
provide the half time chips! Tickets on sale in Nov

Dates for the diary:
-Tea/coffee sale
before harvest
festival 13th Oct
-Halloween cake
sale 26th Oct Bring
& buy 
-Rags to Riches
30th Nov. 
Bring your unwanted
clothes to school to be
recycled & raise funds
-Non school
uniform day 1st Dec
Bring tombola
items
-Quiz and Chips 1st
Dec
-Xmas fair 9th Dec

O C T O B E R  A N D  N O V E M B E R  2 3  I S S U E  1
2 3 - 2 4

THE FROGS PAD
W H E R E  I T  A L L  H A P P E N S  F O R  T H E  S C H O O L  C H A R I T Y

WHO ARE WE:
The Friends of Glenfall School (FrOGS) is the PTA
charity. We organise events throughout the year to
benefit the children and to bring the school
community together. We are a friendly, welcoming
group and would love to see our team grow with a
mixture of parents/carers from all year groups. Its
really important to future proof this group to
continue all the great work for years to come. If you
have any skills that may benefit the group then please
contact us. Or let us know if you may be able to spare
an hour a month for a great cause.
Contact your class rep or email us.

Email at Glenfallfrogs@gmail.com

Contacts 
Chair: Rebecca Mustow
Treasurer: Julia Mackay
Vice treasurer: Liz James
Volunteer Management: Bella
Chambers
Grant applications: Becca
Waugh
100 club: Harriet Jackson
Cake sales: Holly Haines
Rags to Riches: Katy Bailey
Ice cream summer sales:
Sarah Fletcher
Pre loved uniforms: Jo Allen
Posters - Katy Channing
Class Reps:
Reception, Year 3: Rebecca
Mustow
Yr 1: Bella Chambers
Yr 2: Holly Haines
Yr 4: Sarah Fletcher
Yr 5: Harriet Jackson
Yr 6: Jo Allen

Christmas Fair: This is one of
our biggest fundraisers and it
can only happen if we have
volunteers. The children love it
and we can raise a lot of funds
which will help subsidise
schools trips which creates
fabulous learning
environments.
We also have a school wish list
which includes outdoor
learning equipment, classroom
christmas presents.
A link will be sent round in Nov
via class reps so that you can
all sign up and help, every hour
and every person counts!
Xmas cards: dont forget that
the kids send home their xmas
cards that you can purchase


